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Elaboration of the Proposal for the Detailed Utilisation of the Area in Building A 
 
 
 
 

In connection with the reconstruction and completion of the complex, I charge 
the Methodological Council of the IOCB with the elaboration of the proposal for the 
detailed utilisation of the area in Building A as the basis for the elaboration of the 
project documentation for the building permit. In the proposal, proceed from the 
project documentation for the zoning decision. On the general level, follow the plan 
for the maximal utilisation of the area for the scientific activity of the institute. The 
areas for the service activities should occupy only the absolutely essential area. 

 
 At the same time, I charge the leaders of the individual teams with providing 
the Methodological Council with the data requested by it as soon as possible. The 
background materials may be requested by the speaker of the Methodological 
Council, doc. Michal Hocek, and it is to him that the background materials need to be 
delivered. 
 
 The Methodological Council will prepare the proposal no later than in one 
month. The Council will submit the proposal to the head and deputy head for 
construction. 
 
 
      
 
Prague, 12th March 2010 
 
 
 

 
RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc.  

Director  


